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President’s Letter

our Board 1s working diligently
to help our neighborhood——from
maintenance and improvements,

to fun social events everyone can enjoy.
We are currently reviewing our Homes

Association’s restrictions. It appears the

annual dues have not increased since

1917! It scems unrealistic to expect the
services and maintenance we need with
this outdated dues structure. Read the
related article in this newsletter for more
mformation.

Complaints about fireworks were
rampant this year. Yes, you should call
the police if you feel it 1s warranted (non-
emergency number is 816-234-5111) and
next year we will also request increased
sceurity patrol.

The security patrol is active during the
day and later evening hours. The goal is to
keep eyes on our neighborhood when most
of us cannot. We are using marked patrol
cars and many residents say they’ve seen
the cars and appreciate their presence.

Working to solve neighborhood issues,
Council Members Jan Marcason and Beth
Gottstein recently held a meeting with
neighborhood presidents. They wanted
to hear about the issucs of importance in

Board members, left,
lead a successful
Hazardous
Household Waste
drop-off day in
Greenway Fields.
Young Popscicle
parade cyclist, right,
gets in the spirit.
our neighborhoods.
Establishing more
efficient lines of
communication
amongst residents
arose as a common
theme. Hopefully,
Greenway Fields
Homes Association
will be addressing this
as we continue to work
toward establishing
our Block Captain
program. We now have
volunteers to act as
Captains for all but the
400 block of 61% Terrace. Please call one
of your board members if you can help.
Their names and numbers are listed on the
back of each newsletter. If you have not
yet heard from your block captain, you
should be doing so in the next couple of
weeks.

Thanks to all of you who attended the
Annual Picnic and the Popsicle Parade.
These always prove to be two of our
most enjoyable events. There was also
enthusiastic participation in the Hazardous
Waste Reeyeling Event. Thanks to all the
Board members who gave their time and
energy on the day, especially JT Forristal
for arranging use of a trailer from the “As
It Was™ remodeling company. We filled
it to capacity...almost 2 tons! A sumilar
recyeling event is being held at Hale
Cook School (73 & Pennsylvania) on
September 8, 2007 from 8am until 1lam.

We live in a wonderful neighborhood
and it has been great to meet so many of
you at these neighborhood events. Please
refer to the adjacent *Save the Date’
calendar for upcoming events.

g —(ina Valentino

Save the Date
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September 8
Household and Hazardous
Waste Event
at Hale Cook School
Sam-1ilam
%

December 9
Annual Christmas Party
E S
December 16
Judging of 2nd Annual
Greenway Fields Holiday
Lights Contest
xR
January 10
Annual Meeting

sdmananssnEE.

TRASH PICKUP

Bulk trash will be picked
up in September and
November for Greenway
Fields. Bulky item must
be put out by 7am on the
29" of these months (or the
first business day following
a weekend). Unlimited
trash removal follows the
Christmas holiday.
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Greenway Fields
Annual Picnic

Ammendments
to Restrictions
and Home Dues
Considered

he Board is considering
amending Greenway Fields’
restrictions (the rules
governing how residences may or
may not be used}. The restrictions,
which have never been amended, were
enacted in 1917. Amendments can
only be made once every 25 years, and
the current 25-year period ends May 1,
~ 2017. A contract indicating agreement
to amend by the majority of Greenway
Fields’ homeowners must be filed with
Jackson County by May 1, 2012.
~ The Board realizes we are 5
~ years from submitting paperwork.
Because the opportunity to amend
the restrictions happens so rarely,
we wanted to make you aware of the
timeline for changing the amendments
and to see if you have suggestions for
changes. The current restrictions are
available at www.haced.org. Click on
Missouri Associations, then Greenwav
Fields zmd By Laws. -

There are several changes the Board
is considering. By way of example,
one of those changes involves the
deletion of any reference to home
ownership based on race. Other
restrictions are outdated or otherwise
need to be revisited.

The Board is also considering
increasing dues to cover general
operating costs and maintenance.
Home association dues have not been
increased since Greenway Fields
was founded in 1917. In fact, use of
the term “mill,” which equals 1/10
of one cent, can still be found in the
restrictions.

Updates will be available in future
newsletters and mailings, as well as
at neighborhood meetings such as the

- next AGM scheduled January 10%.
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bella napoli alimentari

6229 brookside blvd.
kansas City, mo
64113

(816) 444-5041
(816) 444-1182 (fax)

g Insurance

TIM GROEBL
AAA Agent
(816) 210-9484
tgroebl@aaamissouri.com
rereeeeenr 2 30, 00H)
5300000

Dwelling,
Liability
Bleductible
Policy Total...
Based an AurosHome & Membership Discows
Chiler diseounty sond surcherses v apply

brookside’s premier italian
market and espresso bar

PLEASE CALL FOR A HOMEAUTO QUOTED

Er’\ RTHSCAPING BY ATI AS

TREIGATION » LANISE

LAWN & LANDSCAPE MAINTENANCE
HARDSUAPENG

APENG

FORKN AND !

(81 6) 985 3105

1

[ will represent the sale

REECE|&NICHOLS

Real Estate
Martzage
Title

Insurance

A Greenway Fields Home Owner since 1971,

of your home with personal

pride and conviction.
Call for a free Market Analysis

Arthur Parks
13-677-6300 or 816-809-0707 cell
aparks@reeceandnichols.com
www aparks.reeceandnichols.com

&

CREEATIRTY

J Rustlers
Premium Meats

Contact JT Forristal for the
famous skinless brat!!

816 507-0345

VOTED BEST FAMILY DOCTOR
"OFSOUTHLAND
2YEARS STRAIGHT

Do you need
Long Term Care Insurance?
We specialize in LTC planning
Financiai & Health Eligibility
Plan & Benefit Design
Multiple Leading carriers offered

FIND OQUT TODAY!

;

BOB MCCLELLAN, Partner
601 W, Meyer Blvd.
Kansas City, MO 64113
(816) 361-0394

Unigue lmi?y gr'ffs,
foys, éoa;'?cs, Jl\’ecp_-“-aéas &
creative g{;(f baskets

.
6 _“-!' L ])I’U ‘] "'1dL J;l\'l[ll\dr[{
K ¥
Kangas Uity, MO 64113
316 363-2200
TUESDAY THROUGH SATURDAY 11-31
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Beco'ming Nana

™

As ITWAS o=

Phone/Fax:913 709-8204

WE TREAT HOUSES AS HOMES

~ Family. Many definitions,
many types, one Doctor for your
' family, for life.

Brookside Family Medicine

7I3GWQmaII Rd. Kansas City, MO
(816} 523-9355

R. Joseph Groebl

FINANCIAL ADVISOR
Financial Planning Specialist

SMITH BARNEY
a division of Citigroup Global Markets Inc.

Direct: $16-932-7893
Toll Free: 1-500-821-3457

Porifolio Strategist is a weekly research publication that
is featured on the leff side of my website

hitp:ffwww. fe smithbarney.com/groebl

Live music for your next party or corporate event.

Jaze, Blues, Samba and

customized lyrics for that special touch.

One of Kansas City’s premicer vocalists...

CYNTHIA VAN RODEN

816.210.30%6
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FPeople in our Neighborhood

Creative artists Jeff and
Laura Beith live at 443
Greenway Terrace.

Jeff is co-owner of an
animation company titled

“Bazillion Pictures” (www.
bazillionpictures.com). Laura
is a free-lance illustrator. She

Jeff and Laura Beith

has made her studio at home
in their newly renovated and
“very cool” attic space.

Laura has illustrated a few
children’s books you may
have seen: The Ten Little
Lady Bugs by Melanie Gerth,
The Recess Queen by Alexis

O'Neill, Bubble Gum, Bubble
Gum by Lisa Wheeler and
The Goodnight Train by June
Sobel.

Jeff and Laura’s three dogs
are most helpful managing
the couple’s day to day
business activities.



‘Home of the Month’ Summer Standouts

Neighbors continue
to honor neighbors
with Home of the
Month recognition

JUNE

644W. 61 Terr.,
home of Mrs.
Virginia Watson
JULY

6444 Summit

AUGUST

452 W. 63™ St.,
home of

Mr. Mel Snitz

Greenway Fields
Board Members

GFina Valentino
President
6437 Washington
444-5439

ginavalentino
@msn.com

Wendy Trainor
Vice President
603 Greenway
822-9424

wendyinke
@hotmail.com

Barbara
Martin
Newsletter
6439
Pennsylvania
333-4890
barmarke

@yahoo.com

Aaron House
Secretary

404 W. 63rd St.
210-0921
houseam@®@
gmail.com

Joe Groebl
Treasurer

427 Greenway
523-8855
r.joseph.groebl
@smithbarneyv,
com

Mike McAdam
Security Issues
Mikediv210@
aol.com

JT Forristal
Newsletter
Advertising
415 Greenway
507-0345

iforristal@
kc.rr.com

Sally Sallee
Social Events
425 Greenway
237-1401

sally.sallee@
SpPCOTP.com.

Keep in touch!




